
Transportation Community Consultation Plan 

 
During the 2011-12 school year, Grande Yellowhead will be reviewing their transportation practices and procedures in order to 
improve safety and increase the efficiency of its student transportation system. The core belief of the Board of Trustees is that it will 
review all concerns in the best interests of our students in regards to the impact on their education. In this regard, Grande 
Yellowhead will 
 

• Encourage community engagement by providing opportunities to involve all applicable stakeholders in transportation, 
• Keep all interested parties well-informed in advance of all upcoming changes in the area of transportation that may affect or 
change their child’s current route or ridership time; and, 
• Details of specific communication tools or strategies will be provided in a multiple of ways including the use of local media 
and the division’s website.  
 

It is also the division’s intention to have a review of their transportation practices and procedures completed in the Spring of 2012 
with possible changes, if any, implemented in the Fall of 2012. More information and regular updates of the division’s 
transportation procedures will be available on the division’s website at www.gypsd.ca. 
 
For more information contact: 
Jordie Dwyer, Communications Manager   
780-723-4471 Ext. 146  jorddwye@gypsd.ca 

http://www.gypsd.ca/

